RE: Bennett Crossing Metropolitan District No. 1 2023 Audit.

The 2023 Independent Auditor’s report provided from WIPFLI Audit due to the audit companies
secured document we are unable to access to make ADA compliant and was not implemented.
However, it was at the decision of the auditor for the 2023 audit the opinion is clean and no issues.

To obtain a copy of the 2023 Audit for Bennett Crossing Metropolitan District No. 1 please complete
the request for public documents form located on the Home Page.

Mail to:

Bennett Crossing Metropolitan District No. 1

c/o Miller Law pllc 1555 California Street No. 505
Denver, Colorado 80202



